West Hardin Middle School

Special SBDM Meeting

July 28, 2005

Members present:

Mona Best



Lola Best

Sheila Smallwood


Lanissa Elmore

Jim Roe

Chairman, Jim Roe, called the meeting to order at 5:30.

The motion was made by Lola Best and seconded by Lanissa Elmore to move to closed session.

The motion was made by Lola Best and seconded by Lanissa Elmore to move to open session.

Mr. Roe, principal, consulted with the council on the hiring of Cathy Frank as MMD assistant.

The motion to adjourn was made by Mona Best and seconded by Lanissa Elmore.

The meeting adjourned at 5:47.

